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Coyote Howl 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
The Coyote Howl, our 
school carnival, will 
be held on Friday, 
May 19th from 5:30-
7:30pm.  Yay!   
 
Each classroom is in 
charge of a game and 
a raffle basket.  
Room 1 is in charge 
of the Lollipop Pull 
and their themed 
basket is, Arts & 
Crafts.  Room 2 and 4 
do not have a themed 
basket but do have 
the Cupcake/Cookie 
Walk and Room 5 is in 
charge of the Pop 
Toss and their themed 
basket is, Pamper 
Mom.   
 
We will be sending 
home more information 
on purchasing food 
and volunteering 
opportunities.   
 
Thank you for all of 
your support and we 
hope to see everyone 
there! 

Mrs. Hickman, 

Dear Parents, 
 
We are nearing the end of our 
school year and things are really 
starting to pick up in 
kindergarten!  Our kids are 
soaring academically!  It is a 
really fun time of year because 
the kids are prepping for first 
grade skills.  The test proctors 
for the Kennewick School 
District have also begun our 
final spring testing.  We are 
excited to get the results as we 
know our kids will do great!  We 
will share the results with 
parents in report card portfolios 
for 3rd trimester 
 
We also have quite a busy 
classroom right now.  We are 
observing ladybugs and will 
soon begin studying plants! 
 

What fun! 

Please make sure 
your kiddo wears 

tennis shoes on PE 
Days! Also, it is 

school policy that 
we do not wear 

flip-flops to school.  
Thanks! Summer is on its Way! 

Dates to Remember: 
 

 May 14: Mother’s Day! 
 May 18: PTO 

Meeting/3:30pm 
 May 19: Coyote Howl! 
 May 29: No School! 
 June 2: Reptile 

Man/6:30pm 
 June 12: Field Day! 
 June 14: Last Day of 

School/Release at 3:17! 
 June 15 & 16: 

Parent/Teacher 
Conferences 

…………………………………………. 
Field Day will be Monday, June 
12th.  It is a fun-filled day with 

all sorts of great physical 
activities.  Be on the watch for 

more information and 
volunteer forms.  Please 

consider volunteering for one 
of our end-of-the-year events.  
They are loads of fun and so 
much easier when we have 

your help…the kids LOVE to see 
you there, too!  


